
APPLICATION FOR THE 2017	
HELEN KELLER FESTIVAL PARADE 

 
The Helen Keller Festival Committee is now taking applications for the 39th	Annual Helen 
Keller Festival Parade. The parade will be held on Thursday, June 22, 2017	at 6:00 PM in 
downtown Tuscumbia, Alabama. Your	group	must	be	assigned	a	participant	number	to	be	
allowed	to	participate	in	the	parade.	
	
	
Organization:_____________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address:__________________________________________________ 

Type of Entry:____________________________________________________ 

Approximate Size of the Unit:_______________________________________ 

Name of Responsible Person:_______________________________________ 

Address:________________________________________________________ 

Telephone:_______________________________________________________ 
 

The city of Tuscumbia, the members of the Helen Keller Festival Committee, and any other authorized 
personnel representing the Helen Keller Festival Parade shall not be held liable for any type of physical 
injury or accident, which might be sustained by any and all participants in the Helen Keller Festival Parade. 
The Liability Release Statement is signed with the full knowledge of all members of our unit participating 
in the Helen Keller Festival Parade. 
 
Organization:__________________________________ Date:______________ 

Responsible Person:___________________________ Phone:_______________ 

 
•  Note: Parade participants are asked to be at the parking lots in front of Deshler 

High School no later than 5:00 PM to assemble for the parade. Please enter the 
route from Cave Street to facilitate the lining up process. 

	
	
For	more	information	contact	Sheila	Holway	256-810-3970	(C)		
 
 

Please complete and return this form to: Parade	Chair	
Helen	Keller	Festival	
PO	Box	28	
Tuscumbia,	AL	35674	

 

 

Thank you for your support of the Helen Keller Festival!	


